#### **TERM DATES**

### Half Term

Break up—Fri 28th May Return—Mon 7th June

#### Summer Holidays

Break up—Thurs 22nd July Return—Y1-6— Wed 8th Sept New Rec Mon 13th Sept





## **SUMMER TERM—NEWSLETTER 3**

7th May 2021

## Dear Parents and Families,

As you know we have recently advertised and interviewed to fill a number of vacancies in the school. Sadly, despite some promising candidates on paper, we only managed to fill one of the advertised TA positions at interview, and so we will be re running the process again before half term. One of the unfilled vacancies includes the running of our after school club—we realise that this has been increasingly tricky for KS2 parents as they return to the workplace and so we have recruited some casual staff (Miss Stone and Ms Phillips). This will enable us to re establish a small socially distanced KS2 Stay and Play provision. A link to the booking form will be emailed to KS2 parents later today. Can we please stress that this facility should currently only be used by parents to facilitate them working. Places are limited so please book early to avoid disappointment.

Thank you for your patience and understanding with this matter —we hope that this temporary solution will be a relief to those who have struggled with after school arrangements.

Best Wishes,

Fran Brinicombe



# School Photos Class and Individual Monday 28th June 2021

## STAR LEARNERS

Ruby Class

**Reception**—**Spencer** is star learner this week for so many reasons! Spencer always wears a smile in school and is a great, kind friend! Spencer enjoyed using his phase 2 knowledge this week to form letters he has been working on with Miss Bassett. Spencer is a joy to have in the classroom and is valued member of ruby class! Thank you Spencer.

Emerald Class Year 1—Samuel has completed some amazing pieces of writing this week! He has been carefully thinking about his use of suffixes too! Well done Samuel!

Year 2—Nico has settled very well into Emerald class this week and he has already made lots of new friends! Well done Niko!

Sapphire Class

Year 3— Marie has produced a lovely piece of writing this week based on a story called 'Katie and the British Artists'. She used speech punctuation accurately in her story and she enjoyed sharing her writing with the rest of the class. Well done and Thank you Marie.

Year 4—Talin is a delightful member of the class. This week in Sapphire we have been learning all about Ramadan and Eid. Talin was amazing, explaining and telling us all about this festival. She even said a very important prayer called the Taraweeh. Well done and Thank you Talin.

Diamond Class

Year 5—Laura is a consistently fantastic role model and has had another very productive week. The quality of her written work and maths have been really impressive and her excellent attitude to school life has been a delight to see. Well done and thank you Laura

**Year 6—Holly** has tried very hard to improve her writing and has created a fantastic piece based on the 'Wings Around the World' offices this week that has illustrated how far she has come. Well done and thank you Holly!

Meeting ID: 886 8573 8289

Passcode: 159821

Rev Ash's assembly this week focused on Christian Aid, fighting climate change and helping the world's poorest.

Exeter's Christian Aid Week-

From Saturday 15th May there will be events happening around Exeter. Please refer to our separate email that was sent detailing some of these activities.

Sundays at 4pm—Guest Speaker from the Charity Christian Aid

Join Zoom Meeting:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88685738289?pwd=WEh1dlNCY3NRQTlCcXFjK2ZlejR0UT09

**Our Christ**ian Values

Respect Forgiven<mark>ess Compass</mark>ion Friendship Justice Trust